Morenci Elementary School

GSRP- Great Start Readiness Program:

If you know a child who will be four years' old this fall, please consider the Morenci Elementary Great Start Readiness Program! Completing the online interest form is the first step in the process, and only takes a few minutes to fill out. If you have any questions, please email me at slove@morencibulldogs.org.

Visit <u>www.lenaweefreepreschools.org</u> to complete the online interest form today!

Tuition-Based Preschool Program

Morenci Elementary will again offer our tuition-based preschool program for those who do not qualify for GSRP. Our tuition-based program is open to potty-trained three and four year olds. Contact Mrs. Love at slove@morencibulldogs.org or 517-458-7504 to receive an application.